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Shawnna Rule

From: Brad Welch
Sent: Tuesday, May 20, 2025 8:27 AM
To: Todd Hellrigel; Shawnna Rule
Cc: Rodney Norris
Subject: Yearbook Sponsor - Rec to Hire

Dr. Hellrigel,  
 
I would like to recommend Jennie Frank as the high school yearbook club sponsor. Mrs. Frank just 
completed a year of teaching here at the HS and yearbook was included in her teaching duties. Due to 
family obligations, she has had to step aside from full-time teaching. However, her and I have discussed 
a way for her to stay involved in doing something that she really excelled at. This will transition yearbook 
back to a club that meets outside of classroom hours. Mrs. Frank is willing to make the extra 
commitment to ensure that we continue to produce a quality yearbook.  
 
Brad Welch 
Principal, Midwest Central High School 
welch@midwestcentral.org 
309-968-6766 


